
 

BATS Holiday Reminder – Good Friday 
 
BATS BYX Exchange, BZX Exchange, EDGA Exchange, EDGX Exchange and BATS Options will be 
closed on Friday, April 3, 2015, in observance of Good Friday.  Normal trading will resume Monday, April 
6, 2015. 
 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.   
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
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